
PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES—AUGUST 2, 2013 
 
Present:  Kathy Lauren, Pat Flannery, Will Korte, Mike Conway 
and Sue Bennings 
 
Mike Conway was presiding. 
 
Sue Bennings took notes and reported them. 
 
The minutes of the July meeting were approved. 
 
Treasury: $5826.00 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Eleven tree applications were received and approved.  Two 
companies will be contacted to bid the planting and bagging of the 
trees. 
 
Will Korte reported that the Kentucky Tree Farm has new 
seedlings that can be obtained and distributed by the Tree Board. 
It was decided that Will would make a contact to acquire a bundle 
for the city. 
 
NEW BUSINESS 
 
There is a proposed date for the second annual tree day for the city.  
The date is Oct. 5, 2013 from 9:30 until Noon. There may be a 
need for a new location due to construction equipment at the old 
site.  The church parking lot may be an option.  Permission for its 
use will be checked into. 
 
Mike Conway will go to City Council for approval for the date and 
service. 


